28" November 2016

Paula Niccolls
Manager, Global Accounts
HelmsBriscoe

Bristol .
South West England I I

Dear Paula,
Four Nations Final — Sunday 20t November 2016

We have used HelmsBriscoe for a few years now, and the latest event you organised was a
phenomenal success due to your attention to detail.

You provided us with very accurate recommendations on our hotel, restaurant and transport
requirements, and thereafter organised everything impeccably.

A huge thankyou to you for your services, and we will be sure to use HelmsBriscoe on all our
future requirements.

Tony lannaccone
SILVER




